
 

 

 

DISCLAIMER 

Thank you for your inquiry and application for sponsorship to obtain the Amen 

Clinic brain SPECT imaging scan and assessment through our Magnify Hope Inc. 

foundation.  

Our goal is to provide awareness and support to individuals and families living 

with schizophrenia or related brain health disorders on the schizophrenia 

spectrum. 

We do this by offering financial assistance to help pay for the costs of the brain 

SPECT imaging scan for underserved minority young adults ages 18-30 years old. 

Sponsorship applications are accepted as long as funds are available. 

The final selection of qualified applicants is made by the healthcare coordinators 

at the Amen Clinic. 

More information on the brain SPECT imaging scan, assessments, and treatment 

services can be found on their website at www.amenclinics.com. 

 

Be it known, though unlikely, there is always the possibility that information 

via email and/or website may not be done through a secure platform.  The 

information you include in your submission can be intercepted and read by 

parties other than the intended recipient. To protect your confidential 

information, please do not include personal identifying information such as 

your birth date or personal medical information in any emails or website 

submissions you send to us. 
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